PAHO/WHO Representative Visits Grand Turk
Last Updated Wednesday, 06 February 2013 14:24

Dr. Gerry Eijkemans, PAHO/WHO Representative to The Bahamas and The Turks and Caicos
Islands, accompanied by Dr. Victor Zamora, PAHO/WHO Health Systems and Services
Advisor, visited Grand Turk (TCI) during the period, January 31st through February 1st, 2013.

PAHO/WHO Representative to The Bahamas and The Turks and Caicos Islands Dr. Gerry
Eijkemans (right) and Hon. Dr. Rufus Ewing, Premier of the Turks and Caicos Islands in
discussions

The agenda afforded an opportunity to meet with the newly elected authorities: Hon. Dr. Rufus
Ewing (former Chief Medical Officer), Premier; Hon. Mrs Amanda Anisha Missick, Minister of
Health and Education (MoHE); and Mrs. Desiree Lewis ratified Permanent Secretary of the
MoHE.
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